
Please see below the questions we would like Chorley District council to answer 
at their executive meeting Thursday 8th December 2016. 
 

1. When did you first become involved in the Commissioning, Sustainability, 
and Transformation plans? 

2. What Health and Social Care meetings are the Council involved in and 
could you please list the organisations, and how often they meet? 

3. Where can we find the minutes of these meetings? 
4. Who attends on behalf of the council and what is their remit? 
5. Is your role to help develop publicly owned and democratically accountable 

and controlled Health and Social Care facilities? 
6. Does the council have a plan or policy for the future of Health and Social 

care? 
7. Does the council intend to be involved in co-commissioning? 
8. Where is the money to invest in new facilities coming from? 
9. Which cabinet member is responsible for overseeing and communicating 

with other Health and Social Care organisations and the public? 
10. Do you intend to hold public meetings to inform the public of your policy, 

role and the changes that are proposed? 
11. Are your discussions part of the future devolved Governance of Local 

Government across Lancashire and south Cumbria? 
12. Will these devolution plans be put before the public on whether they want 

devolution or not? 
13. At what point would you say you are unwilling to be involved in the STPs? 

 
Thank you very much, these questions are submitted by Andrew Birchall on the 
behalf of the Protect Chorley hospital from cuts and Privatisation Campaign.  


